From: Clancy's Transfer and Storage, Inc. [mailto:clancys@bmi.net] 
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 11:17 AM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Parkers Moving service protest

Hello, it has come to my attention that Parker Moving Service is attempting to receive local and intrastate authority without the proper documentation being in place. I have also heard that they are not following the tariff regulations and in so doing, are hurting responsible moving companies.
 
Please add my name to the protest.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
Kathy Conner Kaping/Clancy's Transfer & Storage, Inc. Walla Walla and Richland, WA

